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WHAT HAVE YOU SEEN AT THE PAC? I've seen numerous ballets and Allegro dance
theater recitals. I've also seen West Hardin's production of Annie, Jr.

WHAT DID YOU LEARN FROM IT? I've learned that there are more music and per-
forming opportunities for me other than just band.

HOW HAS IT CHANGED YOU? It changed my perspective on the performing arts

h

community.

WHAT HAVE YOU BEEN INVOLVED IN AT
THE PAC? I have been in Youth Theatre for
four years. I started with Hello Dolly! and
then continued with Guys & Dolls,
Cinderella and now Seussical.

WHAT DID YOU LEARN FROM YOUR
EXPERIENCE? [ have learned about inner
talents that I didn’t know I had!

HOW HAS IT CHANGED YOU? I've become
more charismatic. I am more confident
about what I do and how I deal with people
throughout the day -- whether it be convinc-
ing someone of my viewpoint or doing what
someone asks me to do.

WHY IS THE PAC IMPORTANT TO YOU?
It is my safe haven from all the problems we
worry about in our modern world. I can
enter the PAC and just have fun acting, danc-
ing and singing.





